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Participants will: 

• Discuss the historical basis and key individuals of the anti-psychiatry movement 
• Determine the relationship between the anti-psychiatry movement and Scientology 
• Appreciate key moral/ethical issues within psychiatry that differentiate it from other 

specialties 
• Discuss the current state of the anti-psychiatry movement in modern forums (i.e. 

online)  


